
 

  

 
 
 
Dear Fellow ’90s Alumni, 
 
I am writing to you as an alumna of The American University of Paris. Like you, I graduated from AUP in 
the 1990s. The University served to develop my educational and professional future as a young adult living 
in New York. I majored in art history, and it was in following the advice of my former professors that I 


